December 9, 2008

RE: Math 632 Course Change Request

Dear Randy,
This course change is a housekeeping issue that is a follow-up to the revision to the Actuarial Sciences major (approved Sp 2007). The proposed changes do not reflect any changes in the content of the course or the syllabus, which were both reviewed at that time. As such, we did not feel it necessary to include a syllabus for this change.

If you would like any further information regarding this change please contact me and we will follow up.

Thank you,

